
                          

 

 
 

10 August 2012 
 
 
Dear Customer 
 
We have been advised by NOVER the can dimensions on the following part number(s) will change from 13mm x 
30mm (dia x length) to 16mm x 36mm (dia x length).  Due to very low demand for the 13mm x 30mm can size it is 
no longer economically viable for NOVER’s raw material supplier to continue to produce, therefore NOVER have 
had to change to a more standard can size (16mm x 36mm) for the below part. 
 
Part numbers affected:  
051126 
 
The changes are dimensional only and do not affect the electrical function of the parts. 
 
These changes apply with immediate effect to shipments from manufacturer NOVER to Anglia.  
Anglia operates a strict FIFO system in our distribution centre facility therefore it may take some time for this 
change to filter through to customer deliveries of the above part number(s).  
 
Please make the relevant person(s) in your organisation aware of this change. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Anglia 


